February 1, 2010
Dear Friends: 






The National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico offers yearly scholarships to legally blind students attending any college, university, or vocational school.  Any legally blind student, regardless of field of study, is eligible to apply for these scholarships.  Priority will be given to individuals that will be attending school in New Mexico, but consideration will be given to individuals that plan to attend school outside of New Mexico as well.  Past scholarship applicants are also encouraged to apply.  

The scholarships will be awarded during the banquet of our annual state convention which will be held on Saturday evening, April 10, 2010 at the Albuquerque Hilton, 1901 University Boulevard N.E., Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 phone 505-884-2500.  
Scholarship applicants must be registered and present at the state convention in order to receive the scholarship.  
If you are interested in applying for these scholarships, please complete the attached application form and return it no later than April 1, 2010 to Mrs. Vickie Buchignani, Scholarship Chairman, 6524 Anasazi Ridge, and NW Albuquerque, NM  87114. 
If you have any questions concerning the scholarship program, you may call Mrs. Buchignani at 505-792-1026 (home e-mail is canewalker@q.com) Please note, e-mail may be changing, so please call to get correct e-mail address.  
Sincerely, 

Christine Hall, President, NFBNM
Vickie J. Buchignani, Scholarship Chair, NFBNM
